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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this proposed land swap in the Crazy Mtns.

 

I must stand in strong opposition, however. A withdrawal of public access to the Sweet Grass Trail should be

unthinkable as does the exchange of low elevation, ecologically diverse acreage for "ice and rock" defacto

wilderness. Little life exists at these upper extremes, but the vistas are stunning. Only the misled and

misinformed would consider horsetrading scenery for increasingly rare multi-species habitat.

 

Further, this "collaborative" proposal does not pass my smell test. The public is once again edged out to the

apparent benefit of profit centers such as the exclusive Yellowstone Club. Please, in the interest of future

generations, reject this flawed proposal.


